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School Letterhead

Date

Dear teachers, staff, and parents of _____________ School,
During lunch on ____________________, all students at __________________ Elementary School will have the opportunity to sample dried cranberries as a part of our Harvest of the Month farm to school initiative. This versatile little fruit is more than just an addition to the Thanksgiving meal. Cranberries are considered superfruits nutritionally and are also a major crop for Wisconsin.  Teachers will receive a fact sheet with links to more information and a recipe.
We purchased our cranberries from Urban Processing, a family-owned and operated cranberry company in Wisconsin Rapids, Wisconsin— http://www.urbanprocessing.com/. 

Be sure to engage your students or children by asking them how they enjoyed the cranberries! In future months, we plan to feature potatoes, wild rice and spring greens, and we hope to offer interested teachers classroom activities tied into the lunchroom tasting.

Please contact one of us if you’re interested in assisting with future lunchroom or classroom activities. 

Sincerely,

School Nutrition Director


Farm to school organizer/helper/parent volunteer….. 



